
 
  

                                                                                
 
  

 
 

 

TENDER CANCELLATION 
 

The Office of the Chief Justice has  cancelled tender number OCJ2015/01: Re-advertisement for the appointment of a 
service provider to provide, maintain and manage cell phones and data cards(3G/4G) services for the Office of the Chief 
Justice for a period of 24 months which closed on 06 November 2015 

 
 

TENDER  
NUMBER 

SERVICE REQUIRED ENQUIRIES  

OCJ2015/01 Re-advertisement for the appointment of a service provider 
to provide, maintain and manage cell phones and data 
cards(3G/4G) services for the Office of the Chief Justice for 
a period of 24 

Supply Chain Management 

Innocentia Thusi 
010 493 2611 
BidEnquiries@judiciary.org.za 

                  For more information please visit our website at www.judiciary.org.za  
or contact: Supply Chain Management l 010 493 2611 l E-mail: BidEnquiries@judiciary.org.za 

 

http://www.judiciary.org.za/

